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Dear Customer



We are writing to inform you about planned roadworks and upgrades to the electricity infrastructure in your area.



Details of the planned roadworks:



Start Date: Tuesday 30th April

End Date: Saturday 4th May

Location: La Rue de la Golarde, St Lawrence



Purpose of the Roadworks: This is due to excavation works necessary for us to replace an old electricity supply ahead of the road resurfacing works.



Will I be able to access my property?



The affected area is detailed on the adjoining map. Access to premises will be maintained throughout the period of works from either end.



We aim to minimise disruption and complete tasks promptly. We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.



If you have any concerns or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our customer care team at jec@jec.co.uk on 01534505460.








